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Ongar Place  

Primary School 
Addlestone, Surrey 

01932 842785 

Spring  16th March 

This Week….  

In English we have been thinking 

about writing poetry. We have  

looked at the structure and features 

of a poem and tried to replicate it 

by focusing on rhyme and rhythm. 

 

In Maths  we have come to the end 

of our unit on fractions. We finished 

with multiplying  mixed numbers by 

whole numbers. We have moved on to 

decimal fractions and comparing and 

ordering numbers. 

 

In DT we have not only been cooking 

but we have researched pasties—

answering key questions. We have 

documented the skills that we have 

practised and learned about food la-

bels and investigated if pasties are a 

‘healthy food’’. Finally, we tasted our 

pasties and evaluated. 

Ambassadors of the Week  
Lucy —  for taking a skill from school and us-

ing it at home—making books. 

Gray —  for making great progress in his 

maths learning. 
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